
Personnel & Finance Committee of the City of Harlan, Iowa   June 27, 2019 
 
The Personnel & Finance Committee met on Thursday, June 27, 2019 at Noon in the 
City Council Chambers, 711 Durant Street, Harlan, Iowa. 
 
Present: P & F Chairperson Sharon Kroger, Dave Miller and Greg Bladt 
 
Absent:  None 
 
Also Present: Mayor Mike Kolbe, Jeanna Rudolph, City Administrator Gene 

Gettys, City Clerk Jane Smith,  
 
Chairman Kroger called the meeting to order.  
 
It was moved by Bladt and seconded by Miller to approve the agenda.  The motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
No conflicts of interest were stated. 
 
Discussion was held on the Terry and Vicki Kuhn property in G.H. Christiansen 
Subdivision, Lots 34 & 35.  No action was taken. 
 
Discussion was held on the renewal contract of City Administrator, Gene Gettys. It 
was moved by Bladt and seconded by Miller to make a recommendation to the 
Council to extend City Administrator, Gene Gettys contract through August 31, 2022 
with amendments to contract made as discussed. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
There being no further discussion, the Committee adjourned. 
 
Jane Smith 
City Clerk 
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